
Lunches	from	September	21st	–	2020.	
	
Dear	parents:			
		
																									As	part	of	my	drive	is	to	get	things	back	to	some	sort	of	normality	as	
soon	as	possible	I	am	now	pleased	to	be	able	to	say	that	from	Monday	21st	
September	children	can	now	bring	a	packed	lunch	from	home	while	following	
the	guidance	written	below.	
	

1. Please	be	aware	we	have	many	children	with	some	severe	food	allergies	
and	intolerances.	We	ask	that	you	consider	this	when	making	your	child’s	
packed	lunch,	particularly	concerning	nut	allergies.	We	are	already	a	nut	
free	kitchen.	

2. Hot	school	lunches	will	still	be	available	free	(Universal	Free	School	Meals	
Scheme)	for	all	children	and	pupils	in	Reception,	Year	1	and	Year	2	
classes.	All	pupils	in	other	classes	who	are	eligible	for	Free	School	Meals	
carry	on	as	normal	and	you	do	not	need	to	change	anything.	

	
Yours,	
Sean	Flood	(Headteacher)	
	
	
Extra	late	news	update:		
	
Please	look	out	for	news	of	the	return	of	our	Breakfast	Club	in	the	near	
future.	Details	to	follow	in	the	next	couple	of	days.	

																		
	


